
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Year 13 mock examinations – w/c Monday the 21st of October 2024 
 

Dear Parent or Guardian, 
 
I am writing to remind you about the Year 13 ‘mini’ mock examinations that begin on Monday 
the 21st of October 2024. 
 
I have attached an overview of when the exams are scheduled to take place with this letter. A 
mock exam will be held for most subjects. Generally, a mock exam will not be held for students 
studying subjects that have recently completed coursework.  
 
There will be no morning classes (before school, period 1, and period 2) from October 21st to 
October 25th to accommodate the exams. Most classes will continue as normal during periods 
3 and 4 (unless a student has a mock exam). Some classes, like Health and Social Care, want 
students to attend lessons as much as possible during the mock exams. Please ask your child 
to ask their teacher if they're not sure which classes to go to. All lessons will return to normal 
after half term, on Monday the 4th of November.   
 
Detailed information, including the rooms where the exams will be held, will be shared with 
students via their school email address.   
 
These ‘mini’ mock examinations will not be taken in exam venues but in regular classrooms 
instead. The formal Year 13 mock exam period, scheduled to take place in February, will 
provide a more authentic experience and will be taken in exam venues. 
 
We have been encouraging, and supporting, revision for these assessments for some time in 
school. If your child has any questions about their exams, please encourage them to contact 
the sixth form team at sixthform@wickersley.net 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Mr S. Gaynor 
Head of Sixth Form  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 

 


